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Headteacher’s news: 
It has been a brilliant week despite the very unsettled weather. 

 

On Monday our school choir attended the Yeadon Town Hall 

Tree of Lights Service and on Wednesday and Thursday the  

children  performed our EYFS/KS1 Christmas shows to parents.  The 

pictures have taken priority over any more words from me. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

‘A huge thank you to everyone who attended the Tree of Lights service on  

Monday evening. It was a fantastic event which we all enjoyed, and I know the 

children were extremely excited to be out singing and performing again. We 

can't wait to see you at any of our future events in the New Year.’ Miss Simms 

In assembly…Miss Tidey spoke to the  

children about Christmas around the 

world and how different countries  

celebrate this festival in different ways. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Christmas performance dates/times: 

KS2:  Tues 14 Dec 9:30am & 1:50pm 

 (Y3 Willow, Y4 Beech & Y5s from Ash) 

         Wed 15 Dec 9:30am & 1:50pm 

 (Y3/4 Cedar and Y5 Oak) 

Wed 15 Dec: Infant party day 

Thurs 16 Dec: KS2 party day 

Fri 17 Dec:  

• Christmas School Dinner 

Day 

• Christmas Jumper Day 

School closes for Christmas 

Tues 4 Jan: School opens for Spring 1  

Tues 8 Feb 3:40-7:00pm & 

Wed 9 Feb 3:40-6:00pm: Parents’ Evening 

Mon 14 March 2022: Teacher Training 

Day - school will be closed to the 

children. This is a new date for your diary 

and is the training day that had not been 

previously allocated. 

The EYFS Performance was enjoyed 

by all on Wednesday. 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 
Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry  

  

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech   

   

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple   

The KS1 Performance was  

enjoyed by all on Wednesday 

afternoon and Thursday morning. 

 

A very well done to all the  

children and a big thank you to 

the staff for making these special  

occasion happen. 

Some more signposting... 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/reception/reception-class-blog-2020-21/reception-apple-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3-4cedar/cedar-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2021-22-1
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

